
 

 

Tuesday 2 May 2017 

Still No Compromise from the EIS 

Commenting on today’s talks with the EIS to try to resolve the current industrial dispute, a 

spokesperson for the Colleges Scotland Employers’ Association said:  

“The employers put forward three new proposals today in addition to the average pay increase of 

9%.  However, disappointingly, the EIS has rejected these. 

“The EIS is so far unwilling to accept the terms the union signed up to last March, which was clearly 

about pay and conditions.   

 “Our number one priority is ensuring that students are not affected by more disruption, and we urge 

the EIS to accept the very reasonable and fair offer that is on the table. 

“We have offered to meet with the EIS again this week on Wednesday 3 May 2017 and Friday 5 May 

2017 to continue talks.” 

ENDS 

For further information, please contact Joanne Buchan, Public Affairs and Communications 
Officer: 
 
Tel:       01786 892012 
Mobile: 07590 229 707 
Email:   joanne.buchan@collegesscotland.ac.uk     
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